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Canvey Island Beach Dates  
 

Reception and Year 1:  

Tuesday 5th July 

  

Year 2: Monday 11th July  

 

Year 3: Tuesday 12th July  

 

Year 4: Wednesday 13th July  

 

Year 5: Thursday 14th July  

 

Year 6: Monday 18th July  

 

Parent and Teacher Association (PTA) 
Come and join our PTA! 

We are looking to appoint a parent from each 

year group to become a year group rep and 

help the PTA. The PTA meet together to 

discuss ways to fundraise and organise events 

for our children. Would you be interested?  

PTA meetings take place every Friday morning 

from 9-10am with tea and biscuits provided!  

If you would like to be a year group rep, 

please speak to Mrs Rahman, Class Helium.  

Thank you.  

 

SCHOOL CLOSED 
on 

Friday 15th July 2022 
We will return for our final week on Monday 18th July. 

 

 
 

Go Fund Me 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 24th June 

 

Please can we ask that you bring a bottle on non-

uniform day, for us to add to our bottle stall for the 

Summer Spectacular.   

 



Year Group News 
Each week we will be celebrating the learning taking place in different year groups.  

This week we are celebrating the learning that took place Year 5 and a very special visit from the author Neal Zetter!    

Year 5  

 

 

Neal Zetter   

Year 3 and 5 were lucky enough to have a class reading 

and workshop session with Neal Zetter.  

Neal has kindly donated a signed copy of his book for 

our raffle!  



  

Summer Spectacular!  

A Message from the Headteacher 

We are so excited to be once again having the 

opportunity to bring our school community together, it 

has been a long time!  

The summer spectacular is not only a wonderful 

opportunity for us to come together but also for us to 

continue raising money for our trip to Canvey Island.  

So please do come along and join us for a day of fun and 

entertainment!  

Also, if you are able to offer your help in anyway, please 

attend one of the PTA meetings to volunteer your 

support.  

 

Mr Chetty  

Headteacher  

Paddling Pools 

We are planning to have paddling pools 

for the summer spectacular.   

If you are able to let us borrow your 

paddling pool for the day then please let 

the office know.  

Thank you! 

50p entry! 



Our school target for all of our pupils is 96%.  

Our attendance overall for last week (13.06.22 – 17.06.22) was 95.7% (Reception to Year 6) 

Well done to the following classes who have achieved the school target last week!  

 

 

  BRAVO CARDS ACHIEVEMENT CARDS GOLDEN AWARDS  READER OF THE WEEK  

Neon     

Lead     

Iron Floriana Aron Akira Mohammad Ayaan 

Titanium  Hashir Alina Mahnoor  

Zinc     

Carbon      

Silver     

Helium  Rutpi and Prenodu Haaris and Aisha Sereya Starran 

Silicon Eman, Luis, Theo Sumayyah, Riyaan Tamara Erik 

Platinum     

Oxygen  Elisha, Wesley Amelia Wesley 

Promethium Milena Inaya Malakai  

Cobalt   Jawaria Magda 

Einsteinium      

Krypton     

  

Class  Attendance 

Reception  96.6% 

Year 1 Iron  99.1% 

Year 3 Helium  97.3% 

Year 3 Silicon 97.3% 

Year 3 Silver  97.9% 

Class  Attendance 

Year 4 Oxygen 96.1% 

Year 4 Platinum   100% 

Year 6 Einsteinium  100% 

Our achievements this week  

Pupil awards 

Attendance  

Well done to Y4 Platinum and 

Y6 Einsteinium! 

100% 


